## LILY MORGAN STATE REPRESENTATIVE

DISTRICT 3 JOSEPHINE COUNTY



4/14/2023

Timothy G. Sekerak Chief Clerk of the House State Capitol Building Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on HB 5023-A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

I voted in opposition to HB 5023-A out of concern for the financial wellbeing of our small businesses in Oregon. This bill had in it a fee increase of 10% or more. At a time when our Kicker keeps growing (the money owed BACK to Oregonians), we should not be trying to grow our coffers. It is for this reason that I voted no.

Sincerely,

Representative Lily Morgan